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To all our of municipalities, 

 

 

Eco-Logix would like to advise that we are taking extra safety precautions for our customers and 

ourselves. After much consideration we’ve decided that the best ways for us to limit our 

exposure and that of our customers is the following starting Monday March 23rd 2020: 

 

1. We are requesting that all recyclable material be bagged in clear bags with the exception 

of cardboard. We will provide bags to those who are not in a position to purchase them 

and request them from us. 

2. All material for buildings we typically go inside to collect should be set outside for 

collection. 

3. If toilette paper, paper towels, napkins or Kleenex are included in the recycling we will 

tag these bags and leave them behind to be disposed of in the garbage. These items were 

never accepted in the program but we typically pulled them out and left them behind 

when possible. It is necessary now to emit entirely. 

4. We request that anyone who is at great risk of exposure or is infected or showing 

symptoms not participate in the recycling program during this time. 

 

 

 

As a recycling company we are in an oddly exposed position as we directly and indirectly handle 

a huge amount of material that has been exposed to people’s mouths. We are potentially exposed 

to the saliva of thousands of people every day. We feel that our service is essential for 

communities and intend to continue service as per usual. In the event that our staff is quarantined 

or we are mandated to discontinue service we will work with communities for alternate options 

at that time.   

 

Please advise community members, groups and businesses of the updated service precautions so 

that they can participate safely! 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Belinda Beairsto 

Eco-Logix 


